
 
John Wayne Airport Arts Commission 

 
 

Notice of 
Cancelled 
Meeting 

 
 

The regularly scheduled meeting 
on January 1st, 2025 has been cancelled.  

 
 

The next Airport Arts Commission Meeting will be: 
 

Wednesday, February 5th, 2025 at 9:30am 
 

Airport Commission Hearing Room 
3160 Airway Avenue 

Costa Mesa, California 
_____________________________________ 

 
For additional information, contact Heather Bowling  

at hbowling@ocair.com or (949) 294-0323. 
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